
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Jeremiah 17.5-8 
 

Ps 1.1-2, 3, 4+6 
 

1 Corinthians 15.12, 16-20 
 

Luke 6.17, 20-26 

     

   

  Tuesday         7:00 pm    +Bill Yano   
   by Marge Yano 
     

  Wednesday   9:00 am    +Robert Beaudin  
 

  Thursday       9:00 am   +Tony & +Geneveive 
   Reinhardt 
                by Tim & Shelly Reinhardt 
 

  Friday               9:00 am    +Mrs. Agatha Thomson 
                by Richard & Joanne Flegel  
 

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes. 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection  
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

This week 
Feb 17th to Feb 23rd 

RESPECT THE LITURGY 

Please be on time 
for Mass! 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

 

 

Baptism  
Registration for children under the age of seven is ongoing. Preparation classes 
are required, the next Baptism preparation class will be Saturday, February 22 
2025 with Baptisms on Sunday, March 2, 2025. 
 
Confirmation and First Eucharist classes (Grades 2+) 
Classes for Confirmation and First Eucharist are now underway, and we will be 
unable to accept registrations for this session. For more information regarding 
registration for these sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or call the parish office. 
 
First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
The next intake will be in fall of 2025. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or call the parish office for more  
information. 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

“Since the 16th century, the Church established special devotions to each month of the year to help the faithful grow in a more  
profound union with God—Father, Son, and Holy Spirit—through the Sacraments, the Blessed Virgin Mary, Saint Joseph and all the 
saints. The specific devotion during the month of February is to the Holy Family.  
 
At the Annunciation, upon the fiat of the Blessed Virgin Mary, “Behold the handmaid of the Lord; be it done to me according to thy 
word,” (Lk 1, 38) the Holy Spirit overshadowed her and the Word of God incarnated in her womb. Accordingly, as Mary had already 
been espoused to Saint Joseph (cf. Lk 1, 27), we behold the institution of the Holy Family. God the Son came into the world through a 
family. That signifies for us the importance of the family.  
 
The family is the “domestic church” (cf. Catechism of the Catholic Church, nos. 1655-1658). Through the family, we first learn about 
God. It is where we first begin a relationship with God. The family is the first place in which we learn to live in God and to act in a holy 
way with one another. Fittingly, family life is a fundamental expression of our salvation.  
 
The Holy Family, therefore, is, in the culmination of God’s plan of salvation, the highest example to whom all families ought to look in 
the perfection of every domestic virtue. “ 
          - Raymond Leo Cardinal Burke 



RCIA 
  Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults and Children 





Each year we burn the previous year’s palms to make 
the ashes for Ash Wednesday Masses. We invite  
parishioners to bring their blessed palms and place 
them in the baskets located in the Gathering Space of 

the church when you attend weekend Mass or weekday morning Mass. 

Lenten Bible Study 
Please see the insert in this  

bulletin for more information. 

Come Alive! You are invited! Come and experience Christ's loving 
embrace through music, praise, worship, teaching, prayer, and  
fellowship! Mark your calendars now. Hope to see you there! 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you 
or someone you know is in need of prayer, or if 
you wish to join the prayer ministry, please 
contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 



Did you know that you can 
send your weekly tithes and 
offerings now by e-transfer? 

Over fifty percent of our donations are by weekly 
e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be 
included with your annual tax receipt. If you 
would like to inquire about other ways of giving  
electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office 
at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, 
our community, our city, and beyond. 

 Tax Receipts are ready for pickup in 
the Gathering Space, please pick yours 
up to help us avoid high postage costs 

Take your empty bottles and cans to the East SARCAN Drop & Go 
for the Knights of Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have 

to do is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 

From February 15th to February 23rd the CWL and the 
Knights of Columbus will be holding a Baby Shower to help 
provide Carmichael Outreach with the following: 
 

•wipes 
•diapers age 3 months+ 
•baby clothes age 6 months+ 
•formula (premixed or powder) 

 

Cash or cheques made to Carmichael Outreach can be 
dropped of at the Information Desk after all weekend  
Masses. Receipts for donations for $20 or more. 



We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  

 

Are you looking for an opportunity to promote your service or 
business? Consider joining the other great advertisers on the back 
page of our weekly bulletin. Our bulletin is posted on our web site 
and copies are distributed electronically to our parishioners every 
weekend. For more information please contact Brian Beitel at 
bkbeitel@sasktel.net 

Resurrection Parish 
Food Collection for 

the Regina Food Bank 
 
We invite you to donate food items to support the Regina Food Bank. For the 
month of February we will be collecting Canned Tuna/Salmon/Sardines/Beef, 
Beans, Lentils, and Chickpeas.  
 
Please remember to check the "best before" dates. There is always a need  
for other non-perishables as well. Collection bins are located in the  
gathering space 
 

Thank you for your support  



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Children’s Liturgy 
Prayers, Songs, the Gospel and Gospel 

Activities 
 
Children’s Liturgy is for children aged 4 to 7 
and is held during the Sunday 9 am Mass.  
Currently we do not have enough leaders to 
offer Children’s Liturgy at any other Mass 
times. 

 
Is your child not quite 4?  A selection of children’s books is available in the 
hallway. Please feel free to borrow these books during Mass. 

Calling all K-to Grade 5 children.  
Come out to Kids Alive for games,  
music, bible stories, activities  
and fun! 
 

Check it out Sunday, March 2nd -  
3:00-4:30pm. 
 



The Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee is collecting warm clothing to 
assist individuals and families within our Indigenous community. The All Nations 
Hope Network was established as a collective of Indigenous people,  
organizations and agencies who care about the needs of First Nations, Inuit and 
Metis people.  As the cold weather approaches this Network is seeking  
donations of new or gently used warm clothing to help their community. 
 
They are in need of new or gently used warm boots, coats, sweaters, pants, 
gloves, socks and toques. 
 
If you can help with any of these donations it would be greatly  
appreciated.  Collection boxes are located in the gathering space, alternatively 
you drop donations off at the All Nations Hope Network located at 3115=5th 
Avenue - Monday to Friday from 9 am to 5 pm. 

 Visitation House is in need of the follow ing items:  baking mixes (cake, 
muffins, cookies, etc), cheez whiz, sugar, coffee whitener; shampoo, body 
wash, toilet paper, hand towels, socks and undergarments.  Thank you for 
your generosity!  

SOCIAL JUSTICE 
  Justice is what love sounds like when it speaks in public 

The Warming Centre at Carmichael Outreach is now  open 
from 7pm to 7am. During these hours they provide warming 
supplies, food and/or snacks to the clients. The Resurrection  
Social Justice Committee along with the Knights of Columbus 
will be supporting this worthwhile project and are requesting 
donations of the following items: granola bars OR muffins/
cookies, juice boxes, supplies for hot drinks (coffee/tea/hot chocolate-optional). 
Our next support date is Wednesday, February 26th.  
 

Thank you for you support and generosity! 







 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you 

For a day retreat on February 22nd 2025 

From 9h30 to 4h00  

 

The adventure of my spiritual journey; 

1) The purgative phase 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Including Mass, Holy hour, talks, sharing, and lunch, in the beauty of 

nature and the silence of the countryside at our house of prayer in 

McLean, Sk, 45 km East of Regina.  

 

To register, and to get location directions, 

Please contact Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-0528 or by email 

pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

Donation based, to help our mission continue! 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


 
102nd Annual Regina Diocesan CWL Convention 

Saturday, May 3rd, 2025 
St. Joseph’s Parish, Moose Jaw, SK 

 
 

Here I am 
Lord,      
Send me  
 
 
 

The Regina Diocesan CWL executive and Moose Jaw Region are pleased 
to invite you to our 102nd annual Diocesan Convention, 
Featuring:  
Speaker: Rev. Deacon Lamont Dyck - Presence, Ministry and Community. 
Workshop: Here I am Lord – How Remarkable Women Lead.  
As well as Holy Mass, business session, luncheon, door prize, raffle and 
so much more.  
 
Join us for a lively Diocesan CWL convention. 
  
Contact the Convention Registrar at regina.diocesan.conv@gmail.com 
  











$30.00 PER PERSON (ADULTS OR CHILDREN)
DOOR PRIZES, 50/50 DRAWS
DINNER CHOICES: STEAK, BURGER, CHICKEN WRAP, 

LASAGNA

TICKETS SOLD AT ST. PETER CHURCH (100 ARGYLE ST.)
BEFORE WEEKEND MASSES, AND AT THE 

PARISH OFFICE MON-THU 9:30-12:30 & 1:00-4:00

St. Peter Parish 
Building Fund Dinner

St. Peter Parish 
Building Fund Dinner

comm.c
Contact Ken for more info
kendumont@accesscomm.ca 
306-519-0313

Sunday Feb. 23, 2025 4:00 P.M.– 8 P.M.
Leicester’s Family Restaurant & Lounge 
474 McCarthy Blvd., Regina Sask.

Sunday Feb. 23, 2025 4:00 P.M.– 8 P.M.
Leicester’s Family Restaurant & Lounge 
474 McCarthy Blvd., Regina Sask.



 
       Santa Maria Senior Citizens Home 
       4215 Regina Avenue 
       Regina, SK    S4S 0J5 
       639-625-7100    FAX 639-625-7115 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Call for Directors and Volunteers 
 
Dear friends,  
 
Do you enjoy… 

 Supporting Quality of Life experiences for Seniors? 
 Engaging with people who share your enthusiasm for helping others? 
 Working on fundraising campaigns? 

 
Please consider joining our Santa Maria Foundation Board of Directors. 
 
If you feel like a Board is not something you can do, you can also support our Foundation as 
a volunteer: 

 Help sell tickets 
 Help us when we host events (e.g., Pie Days) 
 Help us organize parties  

 
For more information, or to register your interest, please contact: 

Leona Burhart, Chair 
lburkhart@archregina.sk.ca 
 
Kelly Chessie (Executive Director)  
kelly.chessie@saskhealthauthority.ca  
or call 639-625-7094 

 
Please join us in sharing hope for a generous year for our Home and its community of 
residents, families, and staff. Through your generosity, together we can enhance the quality of 
the lives of Santa Maria’s residents.  
 
 

 

Santa Maria Foundation is a registered charity.  
CRA Charitable Number: 838998243 RR0001 

Tax deductible receipts are issued for all donations. 
 

 

Santa Maria Foundation: Because We Care. 
 

 Santa Maria 
 Foundation 



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
February 16, 2025

6th Sunday 
in rdinary Time

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of 
the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland  

of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

TF #438: Living In The Psalms 
- Part 4
Join Deacon Eric Gurash Join 
Deacon Eric Gurash for part 
three of Living in the Psalms. In 
this final episode of our four-part 
series on Living in the Psalms 
with Deacon Eric Gurash, we 
examine the place of the Psalms 
in our Church and our spiritual 

lives and discuss various tools for making their rich 
poetry and timeless wisdom our own and truly living 
in the Psalms. thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/living-in-the-
psalms-part-4-0

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Blessed are you when people hate you…exclude and insult you, and 
denounce your name…on account of the Son of Man.” - Luke 6:22
All of us have been in situations when someone has made a negative comment 
or joke about God or our Catholic faith.  How did you respond?  Did you stay 
silent or pretend to go along with the crowd because you didn’t want to cause 
waves and then, later, you felt bad?  Know that God is with you all the time; 
the Holy Spirit will put the right words in your mouth.  Pray for the strength 
and courage to proclaim our faith to others, especially during uncomfortable 
situations.

Life in Abundance as 
Proclaimed by a Universal 
Christ -  A 7-Episode video 
series with Father John 
Weckend
Father John shares some of his 
reflections on a cosmic and more 
universal approach to 'The Christ'. 
It brings a broader approach to 

the dogma of the Incarnation and how it affects our 
life and spirituality.
Episode 5 is now available. The remaining episodes 
will be released weekly on Friday at 7 am.
If you enjoy the videos, please Like or Subscribe. 
Feedback is welcome in the Comments or email 
FatherJohnWeckend@gmail.com
Use one of these ways to watch:
• Father John Weckend YouTube Channel.
• On YouTube, search @FatherJohnWeckend.

The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you
For a day retreat for adults on February 22, 2025
From 9:30 – 4:00 
With the theme:
The adventure of my spiritual journey;
The purgative phase
The retreat will include a talk, Mass, Holy hour, prayer ministry, 
lunch and fellowship, in the beauty of nature and the silence of 
the countryside at our house of prayer in McLean, Sk, 45 km 
East of Regina. 

A Youth Retreat! 
What? A 24 hours youth retreat
When? March 7th, 5:00 pm to March 8th, 3:00 pm.
Where? At the Myriam Family house of prayer in McLean SK
Age? From age 13 to 17
How much? Suggested donation; 25$/person
To register, call Sr. Stephanie: 306-761-0528 or by email:  
pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org

https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/living-in-the-psalms-part-4-0
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/living-in-the-psalms-part-4-0
https://www.youtube.com/@fatherjohnweckend?app=desktop


To join these other great advertisers contact Brian Beitel at bkbeitel@sasktel.net 

Wearing a e can reduce blood flow to the brain by 7.5 per cent. A study in 2018 
found that wearing a neck e can reduce the blood flow to your brain by up to  
7.5 per cent, which can make you feel dizzy, nauseous, and cause headaches.  

They can also increase the pressure in your eyes if on too ght and  
are great at carrying germs.  

 Please support  
these great local  
businesses that  

support our  
parish! 


